
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents,                            Date : 01/05/2025 
 

 This is to inform you that the Fee Booklet of the 

session 2025-2026 has been distributed to the students 

and instructions regarding Fee Deposition are written 

on the Fee booklet.  

Each installment is to be deposited by 15th of that 

month, but the first instalment i.e. the instalment of the 

month of April can be deposited on or before 10th May 

2025 without late fee. 

Please cooperate in the smooth functioning of the 

school by making timely payments. 

NOTE: 

Fees may be deposited in Cheque/D.D. and by using 

“ONLINE FEES” option available on the school website and 

through School App. 

 
 

PRINCIPAL 


